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Notification

This is to inform all budgetary agencies that in pursuant to the directives of the Lhengye
Zhungtshog and the Cabinet Secretary (Ref. C-4/2024/316 dated December 6, 2024), the contract
agreement with the State Trading Corporation of Bhutan Limited (STCBL) for the procurement of
laptops and desktops has been terminated.

In accordance with the contractual terms, the Department of Procurement and Properties (DPP),
Ministry of Finance, has issued a 30-day notice period for termination effective from December 11,
2024. For any clarification on the notification, kindly contact us at 02-324151 or email us at
cppmd@mof.gov.bt.

The DPP is currently working on establishing a new procurement mechanism for computers. In due
course, all the budgetary agencies will receive further details regarding this new mechanism.
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Copy to:
. Dasho Zimpon, Office of Gyalpoi Zimpon, Tashichho Dzong.
. Hon’ble Finance Minister, Ministry of Finance.
. The Cabinet Secretary, Cabinet Secretariat.
. The Secretaries, All ministries
. The Head of all Constitutional bodies.
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6. The Secretary General, National Assembly, and National Council of Bhutan.
7. The Vice-Chancellor, RUB.
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. Personal Secretary to HPM, Office of the Prime Minister and Cabinet, Gyelyong Tshokhang
All Dzongdas, Thrompons, Drungpas and Gups.
0. Heads of all the Autonomous agencies.
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